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OTHER COMMUNICATIONS 

 

FERROVIAL, S.A. announces that the 1H 2017 results presentation is expected to 

be held on Thursday 27 July 2017, at 18:00 (CET).  

The event may be followed via conference call. Phone numbers and access codes 

will be made available on the website of the company (www.ferrovial.com). 

For any additional questions please contact the Investor Relations Department at 

ir@ferrovial.com email address or phone +34 91 586 25 65. 

 

Madrid, 13 July 2017 


